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           5th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Reception Parents and Carers,  

 

Happy New Year. Welcome back to a new term.  

 

From Friday 12th January 2024, we will be running weekly class ‘show and tell’ sessions. This will happen 

every Friday. Your child is invited to bring something in to share with their class on that day. This is entirely 

optional for your child. Children do not have to bring something in, and do not need to bring something in 

every week. It is up to your child if they want to do ‘show and tell’ on any given week.  

 

Your child can bring in anything at all that they want to show but we would suggest that nothing very 

precious comes in because although we will do our best to insure items are kept safe, we can’t guarantee 

this.  

 

‘Show and Tell’ is a great way to develop children’s communication and language skills. Children learn to 

listen to each other and ask relevant questions, to explain their thoughts and ideas, and answer questions. 

 

If you have any queries about ‘show and tell’, please speak to your class teacher.  

 

Thank you for on-going support.  

 

The Reception Team 

 

 


